PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 12" September 2021

MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

Please ensure that your child comes to school

It has been a very busy and fun week in
with a healthy nut-free snack and a lunch box.

Preschool.

The children have settled in well and
are becoming more confident with the
routines of the classroom. They have
had fun singing songs and dancing with
their friends.

Next week the children will be
spending full days in school and will
have the opportunity to take part in PE
and have the school librarian read
them a story.

HOME ACTIVITY:

Please complete the VLE activities with your
children on the day that they are at home. The
activities will be on
the website and
the link will be
shared with you
via Class Dojo.
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